
 

 

HPHC in Seattle, Washington: Celebration for Chil il Jeol and Chil Pal Jeol 
 
Rosie Dijan (Muyongo) 
August 6, 2021  
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, 

 

A very good morning everyone. Charles and I are now at Seatac airport waiting for our flight to 

California to attend our Subregion 5 FAMICON in the Bay area. After FAMICON we are visiting my 

nephew in Sacramento and we will be back to Seattle on Tuesday, August 10, 2021. 

 

This Sunday there will be a celebration for Chil il Jeol and Chil Pal Jeol at our church. Rev. Nelson Mira 

and Mr. Mike Lancey will be taking care of the pledge service and Sunday Service with Brian and Miyuki 

Granstrom supporting with the music. And of course Elijah Lancey will be doing the technical part. 

 

Please come and join this Special Sunday Service to attend our Heavenly Parent and True Parents. I may 

not be able to send a community letter this Friday. And also I would like to cancel the HTM and other 

outreach meeting for this Saturday. We will resume next week. 

 

Let us keep one another in our prayers. God bless you all. 

 

Sincerely with love, 

 

Rosie Dijan (Muyongo) - Senior Pastor 

 

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

Service service at church starts at 11:00 am and will also be on broadcast via: 

*** >>> Zoom  

*** >>> Facebook. 

 

* To join from your pc, tablet, or smartphone, please click this link: 

us04web.zoom,us/j/251525455.  

 

* To join by phone, voice only, dial any numbers below: 

(346) 248-7799, (301) 715-8592, (312) 626-6799, (253) 215-8782 

 

 

 

 


